
The mission of Good Samaritan is to 
deliver sustainable, long-term healthcare
and all-around wellness to the uninsured 

members of our community.
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Clinic patients receive COVID vaccine from 
Community Partners
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M A K I N G  A  D I F F E R E N C E  T O G E T H E R

Dr. Jeremy Stidham, the Clinic’s 
Medical Director, addresses the 
benefits and some of the most 

common questions with getting 
the vaccination. 

View his video in its entirety on the clinic’s website at 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com.

Simply return your donation in the envelope provided or 
go to our secure website www.goodsamaritancullman.com 
and click on Donate.  Your help will make a difference!

Good Samaritan patients have access to COVID-19 vaccinations, 
thanks to several community partners including CVS Health, 
the Cullman County Health Department, and Economed.  As 
a member of the National Association of Free and Charitable 
Clinics (NAFC), Good Samaritan Clinic patients were given one-
week priority access through local CVS stores to receive COVID 
vaccinations prior to the general population receiving shots.

We are grateful to all our community partners for stepping up 
to provide vaccinations for our patients.  Denise, a patient of 
Good Samaritan Clinic, shares her thoughts about getting the 
vaccine.  Denise received the Moderna vaccine at the local 
health department within a few days of calling for an appoint-
ment.  She says, “I wanted to get the vaccine.  I felt like any 
protection that I could get that would help me from getting the 
virus or to lessen the severity of complications from the virus 
was a no brainer.  I don’t think it’s worth the risk to not get the 
shot.  I’ve had friends who’ve died from COVID, so I wanted to 
do whatever I could to protect myself and others.”  Denise’s 
sense of relief is common among our patients who are some of 
the most vulnerable to complications from COVID-19.
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Health Screenings offered
at School Registrations

For the first time, parents of upcoming kindergarten students were pro-
vided the opportunity to get basic health screenings when they registered 
their children at each of the 10 county schools.  Clinic volunteers were on 
hand for blood pressure checks, blood 
sugar checks, body mass index screen-
ings, and to provide mental health self-
administered questionnaires to all in-
terested participants.  The Clinic was 
able to staff all 10 schools thanks to 
the help of the Clinic’s RN volunteers, 
WSCC nursing students, and health 
science students from Cullman Area Technology Academy (CATA).

We enjoy community health screening opportunities as they allow us to 
take our services out into the county we serve.  Our goal is to increase 
awareness of the Clinic’s services while identifying at-risk individuals 
who are uninsured and would benefit from the clinic’s services.

Dr. Shane Barnette, Superintendent of Cullman County Schools, says 
“Partnerships such as this that help the people of Cullman County while pro-
viding experience to our nursing students from CATA are a win for everyone.  
I am thankful for the Good Samaritan Health Clinic, its leadership, and its 
volunteers.  This is a great example of what makes Cullman County great!”

WSCC nursing faculty and Good Samaritan Clinic board member, Heather Ashley, says, “We at the Wallace State 
Nursing department are very excited to give our students the opportunity to give back to the community through 
the Good Samaritan Clinic. Not only are they learning nursing skills, but they are learning how to give their time 

away to the good of the community. We love that we can partner together to teach them skills, teach them how to 
educate the community, and teach them how to give back.”

Good Samaritan Clinic Partners with 
Cullman County Schools

“Partnerships such as this that 
help the people of Cullman 

County while providing 
experience to our nursing 
students from CATA are a 

win for everyone.” 
-Dr. Barnette
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DELIVERED 

direct patient serices 
valued at $5.6 million

Thanks to you-
Our generous

donors!

received 

in-kind donated products/services 
valued at $839,599

Served 2,183 

total patient visits

DISPENSED 
13,663 

prescriptions having a 
retail value of $3.9 million.

Accepted 168 

new patients

SERVED 514 

patient triage phone notes

HAD 471 

total hours volunteered at clinic 
valued at $24,153

REFERRED 353 

patients to specialists

In 2020at a GlanceGood Samaritan
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Do you know someone who is without health insurance here 
in our community?  If so, please encourage them to visit 

www.goodsamaritancullman.com for further information, including our 
eligibility application. Thank you for helping us raise awareness about the 

Clinic and connecting us with those who could benefit from our free services.
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We Gratefully Acknowledge Our Supporters From 
April through September 2020

Good Samaritan Clinic is thankful for your generosity as we endeavor to meet the medical needs of the uninsured in our commu-
nity.  Whether you supported us through monetary donations, volunteer service, or the donation of in-kind products/services, we 
genuinely appreciate the invaluable support each of you provided to the Clinic last year. To make your 2021 contribution, please 
submit your donation in the enclosed self-addressed envelope or through our website at www.goodsamaritancullman.com.
Avra Adair, CRNP
Dr. Joel Adams
Addington Chapel UMC
ADPH
Alabama Web Press
Lillimae Allen
Sandra Alwine
John F. Apel
Shirley Arnette
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Atkins
Danny and Jackie Atkinson
Heather Ashley, RN
AVW Technologies
Cindy Barnett
JR and CD Bateman
Ace Beam, CRNP
Benedictine Sisters
Dr. Vince Bergquist
Birmingham Radiology Group
Dr. Charles Bluhm
Judy Bonds
Borden Family Pharmacy
Sid and Betty Borden
Dr. Nicholas Braswell
Dr. Hugh Brindley
Charna Brown, RN
Frank Brown
Amy Burdette-Gray, CRNP
Business Solutions
Jimmy Dale and Debbie Burgess
Fred and Aloha Bussey
Dr. Paul Bussman
Dr. Tyler Byrd
Conna Canada
Cardiopulmonary Rehab
Steve and Melissa Cartee
Matthew Carter
CCCDD, Inc.
Center for Wound Healing
Laura Chabowski
Dr. Robert Chadband
Christ Covenant Presbyterian Church
Christ Lutheran Church
Citizens Bank
City of Cullman
City of Hanceville
Cleaning & More
Glenda Cole, CRNP

CoBank
Elaine Cole
Commission on Aging
Community Action Partnership of NA
The Community Shopper’s Guide
Sonja Copeland
Susan Copeland
Cornerstone Church of the Nazarene
Robert and Linda Creel
Cullman Church of Christ
Cullman Daily News
Cullman Electric Cooperative
Cullman Lioness Club
Cullman Lions Club
Cullman First Baptist Church
Cullman FUMC – Wesley Fellowship SSC
Cullman Internal Medicine
Cullman Internal Medicine Patients
Cullman-Jefferson Counties Gas District
Cullman’s Live 95 FM
Cullman Regional Medical Center
Cullman Regional Outpatient Physical Therapy
Cullman Rotary Club
Cullman Savings Bank Foundation
The Cullman Times
Cullman Today
The Cullman Tribune/CullmanSense
Cullman Women’s League
Culpepper Real Estate
Dr. Matt Dellinger
Dr. Thomas Dukovac
Zubin Dutia
East Side Baptist Church
Felton Easterwood
Lisa Ellard, CRNP
Episcopal Diocese of Alabama
Eva Bank
Dr. J.W. Evans
Dr. Gary Few
Bill Floyd, State Farm Agent
Vigil B. Fowler Insurance Agency
Phil Frappaolo
Dr. Michael Garcia
Linda Gibson
Dr. Reginald Gladish
Dr. Stephen Gould
Kim Graves, CRNP
Glyn and Doris Glover

Good Hope Baptist Church
Grace Episcopal Church
Eleanor Graham, RN
Dr. Sonya Hallmark
H & R Block
Jim and Darlene Hale
Janice Hand
Dr. James Harb
Amy Harley
Peggy Harris
Dr. Adam and Lindsay Harrison
Ann Harrison, RN
Paul Harrison
Shelba Haynes
Lynn Hill, CRNP
Kaye Hilton
Dr. Don Hirsbrunner
Dr. William Holcomb III
Samuel D. Hollis
HomTex
Dr. Jim Hoover
Darryl and Terry Howard
Colby Hutson
Darryl and Jolanda Hutson
Clayton and Kim Ingram
Johnny’s BBQ
Dr. Clancy Johnson
Jeanette Johnson
Johnson Chiropractic Center, Inc.
Michelle Kreps
Kristy Keiffer, CRNP
Dr. Phillip Kravitz
Michelle Kreps, RN
Dr. Chris LaGanke
Dr. David Landy
Living Faith Baptist Church
Dr. Edward Mahan
Robert and Linda Mahler
Denise Marchman
Dr. Lindsey Marshall
Danny and Deborah McAfee
Dr. Stephen McBride, II
Paige McDonald, CRNP
Clarice McGrath
Barry and Connie McGriff
McLeroy Law Firm, LLC
Joe and Lisa McNulty
Mile High United Way
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Mitch Smith Chevrolet, Inc.
Noel and Robbie Mize
Teri Mobley, CRNP
KJ and Edith Mobley
Dr. Brad Moody
Dr. Alice Morgan
Dr. Bruce Morgan
Beth Moultrie
Roy and Anne Moultrie
My Cullman TV
Dr. Tracy Neal
Mt. View Baptist Church
Northside Baptist Faith SSC
Kenneth and Melinda Norton
Andy and Elizabeth Page
Office Equipment Company
Dr. Silvio E. Papapietro
Dr. William Parker
Kay Parker-Phillips, CRNP
Jack and Allan Pelletier
Larry and Debbie Penn
Katie Plourd, CRNP
Publix
People’s Bank
Nelda Pepper
Jerry Raley
Laura K. Ray
Redan Baptist Church
Lindsay M. Rhodes, CPA, LLC
Jared Rice, PharmD
Jerry and Gail Roberts
Carol Robertson
Dr. Scott Robson
Dr. Ben Rogers
Cheri Rodgers-Norman, RN
Rumors Deli
Drs. Tony and Nikki Ruse
Sacred Heart Catholic Church
Salem Missionary Baptist Church
Dr. Rodney Sanders
Jackie and Lanette Satterfield
Dr. Shannon Green
CJ and RD Shedd

James R. Smith Trucking
Dr. Steven Skinner
Matt and Julie Smith
Dr. Robert Smith
Dr. William E. Smith
Spring Hill Baptist Church
St. Andrews UMC
St. Andrews UMC – Seekers SSC
St. Andrews UMC– UMW Charity Circle
St. Andrews UMC - Victory
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church
State Farm Companies Foundation
Dr. Amy Stubbs
Drs. Jeremy and Katie Stidham
Christine  Strandlund
Donald and Mary Strandlund
Jill Strickland
The Caring Foundation of BC/BS of AL
The Daniel Foundation of Alabama
The First Congregational Methodist Church
Christie Thomas 
Jerry and Carol Thomas
Dr. Jim and Judy Thomason
Chris Thompson
Randy Thornton
Town of Dodge City
Town of Holly Pond
Rebecca Trawick
Victoria Tuggle
United Way
UAB Charity Care
Urgent Care Center, LLC
USA Healthcare
Walgreens
Wallace State Community College
Dr. Erik Wallin
Walmart #670
Walmart #7280
Dr. Jeffrey Warner
Dr. Scott and Tina Warner
Sally Warren
Paula Waters
Rob and Mary Ellen Werner

Bob and Schel Weston
Westside Missionary Baptist Church
Cathy Wilson
Dot Wilson 
Charles and Coral Wimberly
Nancy Wideman
Mandy Wilhite – Haven Counseling Services
Dr. Gregory Windham
WKUL 92.1 FM and 97.9 FM Cullman
Jeanette Woods
Dr. and Mrs. Jim Wright
Lynn Yarbrough
Dr. Randy Yarbrough
Virginia Yerby

Honorariums and Memorials

James and Judy Brown In Memory of Dr. Phil 
Freeman
Class of 1969 In Memory of Dr. Phil Freeman
Danny and Deborah McAfee In Memory of Dr. 
Phil Freeman
Barry and Connie McGriff In Memory of Dr. Phil 
Freeman
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Glasscock In Memory of Dr. 
Phil Freeman
Tommy Graves In Honor of Marvin Clemons
Carl and Bobbie Hutson In Honor of Gavin and 
Colby Hutson
Mike and Linda Isbell In Memory of Dr. Phil 
Freeman
Jerry and Marcia Jacob In Memory of Dr. Phil 
Freeman
Susan McPhillips In Memory of Dr. Phil Freeman
Vince and Kay Meleski In Honor of Jerry Jacob
James and Dale Moody In Honor of Dr. William 
Peinhardt
Quiltmaker’s In Memory of Joy Flynn
Jean Stisher In Memory of Martha McClain
Jeff and Melissa Stricklin In Memory of Mary Jo 
Parker
Trust Estate of Elmer G. Plunkett In Memory of 
Dr. Phil Freeman

Continue to Support Those Who Support Good Samaritan
We at Good Samaritan Clinic certainly understand the impact COVID-19 is having in our community especially among our local 

businesses. For this reason, we continue to ask that you support those who support us.  If you have a need that one or more of our 
faithful donors can meet, please support them.  Thank you in advance for your benevolence toward these businesses.  The support 

shown for others in our community makes Cullman great and is what will help us get through this crisis together.

In the next issue of “The Good Samaritan” newsletter, we look forward to acknowledging our donors who contributed between October 2020 and 
March 2021. Individuals are recognized by name, and organizations and businesses are recognized with the name of their institution, unless they 
have previously indicated that they would like to remain anonymous.  If you would like to update your preferences and request to remain anony-
mous in our next issues, please notify Jolanda Hutson, Executive Director, at jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com or 256-255-5964.



www.goodsamaritancullman.com6

For a 6th year, fan favorites and award-winning Triumphant Quar-
tet will return as headlining performers with bass singer and Cull-
man native, Eric Bennett. Don’t miss their performance on October 
18th.  www.triumphantquartet.com

“Triumphant is extremely excited about coming back to Cull-
man.  We are always happy to partner with Good Samari-
tan Health Clinic.  Please come out and support this great 
cause.  We would love to see all of our friends and family.” 

-Eric Bennett

Back by popular demand, Christian 
Comedian and Author, Mickey Bell 
joins our lineup for the second year! 
Mickey’s quick wit and ability to 
entertain crowds of all ages 
has him performing on 
stages all across America. 
www.themickeybell.com 

“We are finding more and 
more people who are 

dealing with depression and with anxieties.   They may look like they have it together 
until they get home and lose themselves in their tears.   I am on stages all across 
America not only addressing what many don’t want to talk about but doing it in a fun 
way. Comedy allows us to laugh and tear down walls as well as forget about ourselves 
for a moment.   Laughter is truly good medicine for the soul”    -Mickey Bell

6TH

Event subject to change due to possible COVID restrictions.
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THANK YYU!

Save the date for the Clinic’s next benefit concert, 
Monday, October 18, 6pm at Northbrook Baptist Church.  

After cancelling our 2020 benefit concert due to COVID-19, we 
are thrilled to invite you to join us this year for the clinic’s signa-
ture fundraising event! Enjoy a fun-filled evening of entertain-
ment while supporting a worthy cause. Learn about sponsor-
ship opportunities below and be sure to follow us on Facebook 
at @GoodSamaritanCullman for regular updates as the event 
nears. Please share our posts about our upcoming benefit 
concert on October 18th to encourage your friends and family 
members to attend this fantastic event this fall! If you have any 
questions, please call our event line at 256-255-5965. 

Gold $1,000
•	 Sponsor name listed on sign at auditorium entrance to 	
	 concert

•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 10 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, September 28th to be included on sign 
at concert*

Silver $500
•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 2 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, September 28th to be included in 
event program*

Bronze $100
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 2 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, September 28th to be included in 
event program*

Diamond $5,000
•	 Sponsor logo printed on concert posters, post cards and 
tickets 

•	 Sponsor name listed on sign at auditorium entrance to  
	 concert

•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 40 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, August 10th to be included on 
promotional materials*
 
Platinum $2,500
New sponsorship level added for 2021

•	 Sponsor name listed on sign at auditorium entrance to 	
	 concert

•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 20 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, September 28th to be included on sign 
at concert

Your concert sponsorship will make a huge difference for people in need right here in Cullman County. Your partnership 
will not only help provide medical care to the uninsured in our community but also show others you believe in our mission 
while increasing awareness of your organization.

Our Benefit Concert is promoted throughout north and central Alabama with over 800 attending our event in 2019. You 
have the power to make an incredible impact by signing on as a family or business sponsor with terrific privileges available 
at each level. 

Advance tickets will be available to purchase in 
September either on-line at 

www.goodsamaritancullman.com or 
at one of the following ticket outlets: 

• The Good Samaritan Health Clinic 
• Yates Chance Christian Bookstore 

• Borden Family Pharmacy

Tickets may also be purchased at the door the 
evening of the concert.  All tickets are General 

Admission; $15 if purchase in ticket outlets or at 
door, and $18 if purchase on-line.

Consider Sponsorship

Sign up today by mailing your completed Sponsorship Form, along with your donation, in the self-addressed enve-
lope provided. Once your form has been received, we will mail your complimentary tickets to you two weeks prior to the 
event. Thank you for your support!  Please note that sponsors have the opportunity to be recognized in our materials or 
anonymous depending on their preference.
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Thank you, Alabama Web Press for 
printing our biannual newsletter.
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Good Samaritan Clinic would be happy to partner
with your organization or church

by offering basic health screenings at your next community event.  
Please contact Jolanda Hutson, Executive Director, at 256-255-5964 or 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com and allow us to partner with you.

Pray for our efforts – Join us in praying that we will be a blessing to 
the patients who come into the Clinic each day and that God will continue 
to provide the necessary resources for us to fulfill our mission.

Donate Hearing Aids – For our patients who suffer from severe 
hearing loss, the gift of hearing can be such a blessing.  Donated hearing 
aids can be reprogrammed and given to our patients who otherwise would 
not be able to purchase them.

Spread the Word -  If you know someone who may qualify for the 
clinic’s services, please refer them our way.  See 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com for patient eligibility requirements and 
application.  If assistance is needed to complete the application, please 
call 256-255-5963 to schedule an appointment.  We are happy to assist 
prospective patients.

Donate Nebulizers – Many of our patients require breathing treat-
ments on a regular basis.  We gladly accept donations of new nebulizers 
(Respironics Essence) which can be purchased online for approximately 
$35.

Shop Amazon Smile – Good Samaritan Clinic now has a Wish List 
through Amazon Smile. Just go to www.goodsamaritancullman.com, click 
on Donors, Wish List, and then Amazon Smile Wish List to order needed 
items directly from Amazon.  It’s that easy!

How would you like to support 
Good Samaritan’s Mission?

We invite you to help safeguard the uninsured in our community. 
Every dollar makes a difference! By doing so, you may be helping a 

friend or family member to never experience a medical need without 
Good Samaritan Clinic. 

Become a 2021 donor today!

Visit our website to give online or return the enclosed donation 
envelope to send your gift in the mail. We are so grateful for your 

support, and we couldn’t do what we do each day without you!


